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More say ‘No’ to Northwich Waste Incinerator
CHAIN provided an opportunity for the Northwich public to sign up to its petition opposing the Brunner Mond waste incinerator on Friday and Saturday last week by setting up a stall in the town centre. The results were very reassuring for those opposed to the monster plant which TATA, owners of Brunner Mond, wish to build in the town.  More than one thousand signatures were collected in two five-hour sessions; that’s in excess of one hundred per hour! We have never found people more eager to sign a petition.
The stall will be a regular feature of our campaign over the coming months. We have already collected about 25000 signatures opposing local waste incinerators and intend to continue because local people tell us that they appreciate the chance to express their opinion on something that could dramatically affect their lives for decades. 
Liam Byrne, spokesman for CHAIN stated:
‘We were taken aback by the level of hostility expressed by members of the public to the inciner[image: image1.png]


ator and to the way details are being kept secret. People were astonished at what is being proposed for their town and angry that they have not been properly informed. Many asked “What is our Council doing to protect us from this?” to which our honest reply was “Apparently nothing”. Some were also angry because they were aware that Cheshire West and Chester Council opposed the planning application for a waste incinerator in Middlewich but have not come out against the much larger one proposed for Northwich. Many, from areas like Kingsmead and Davenham, were particularly appalled to learn that they could be living within a short distance of two giant waste incinerators. We also spoke to employees of Morrison’s Distribution Centre who were worried for similar reasons.  
However, what impressed us most were the promises of support and expressions of thanks to CHAIN for the work it is doing to oppose what would be a catastrophe for the town if TATA/Brunner Mond gets its way. 
The community will have another opportunity to have their say at the Public Protest Meeting to take place at Northwich Memorial Hall on Thursday 28 January commencing at 7.30pm.’
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